
The 21st Annual Jason D. Kuhn Memorial Golf Scramble 
 

Saturday, June 22, 2019 
 
 
 

Hole or Gift Sponsor 
Greetings:                                                                                                                                                                     Spring 2019 

 
The 19th annual Jason D. Kuhn Memorial Golf Scramble is being held on Saturday, June 22, 2019 at Antler Point Golf Course, 
Rushville, Indiana. In prior years this event has helped raise funds for the Sheehan Cancer Care Center at Rush Memorial 
Hospital, the American Cancer Society and Franklin College in Jason's memory. In total, over $100,000 has been raised in 
memory of Jason Kuhn through this Scramble. Beginning with the 2014 Scramble, funds have gone to support Rush County 
Schools through the Legacy Fund. 
 
Jason D. Kuhn, a native of Manilla, Indiana, and a graduate of Rushville Consolidated High School {I993) and Franklin College 
of Indiana ( 1998), passed away in February of 1999 following a two year bout with Hodgkin’s Disease. The scramble provides an 
opportunity for those who knew Jason, and many others from the community, a chance to gather for a day of golf and fellowship 
in remembrance of a family member, friend, and outstanding citizen of the community. 
 
Your contribution as a Hole Sponsor or Gift Donation will help in making the golf scramble successful. 

 
[ ] Yes -I want to be a Hole Sponsor. As a Hole Sponsor, you or your business name will be posted on a sign 

strategically placed on one of the 18 tee boxes or greens on the course. In addition you or your business name 
will be placed on the back of the T-shirts and in our program commemorating the event. 

 
Your gift of $175.00 sponsors a hole for the 21st Annual Jason D. Kuhn Memorial Golf Scramble. 

 
 
 

(Please print how you want your business or name to read) 
 

[  ] Yes -I want to be a Gift Sponsor.  Participants receive door prizes through a raffle held in conjunction with 
the golf outing.  Your gift may be in the form of a certificate or a more tangible item to be given away. 
Items that cannot be mailed will be picked up for your convenience- contact Bryce Welsh at 765-932-4186 
or by email at welshb@rushville.k12.in.us  

 
 

(Please print how you want your business or name to read) 
 

In addition, prizes are awarded to the winning teams in the scramble, as well as to winners of other competitions held during the 
event, such as longest drive, shortest drive, and longest putt made. The Rush County School Team with the best score will 
receive the traveling trophy. Last year this went to Rushville Elementary School East. 

 
We hope the 2019 Jason D. Kuhn Memorial Golf Scramble is as fun and successful as the others. With your help and 
generosity, we will raise funds for this most worthy cause in Jason's memory. 

 
**Please mail your Hole Sponsor, Gift Sponsor or Personal Gift to:            Jason Kuhn Memorial Golf Scramble 

C/o Rush C o u n t y  S c h o o l s   
Legacy Fund 

 330 W. 8th Street 
Rushville, IN  46173 

Thank you in advance for your consideration and support of this event. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
Rush County Schools and the Jason Kuhn Memorial Golf Scramble Team 

  

mailto:welshb@rushville.k12.in.us

